
 

Timely Warning 15-0001          April 16, 2015
                                                               

Bank Robbery, Medical Center Area 

This warning is provided to inform and to educate the campus community of reported crimes that have 

happened on or near our campus and also to comply with the federal requirements of the Clery Act.  

Due to the nature of this type of crime, I wanted to make our community aware that today, April 16, 

2015, at approximately 10:45 am San Antonio Police Department (SAPD) dispatched officers to the BBVA 

Compass Banks located at 7575 Wurzbach Rd. for a robbery.   

UT Police and San Antonio Police conducted a search of the area and were unable to locate the suspect. 

The suspect description was a Black Male 6' blue ball cap, black mask, cream colored long sleeved shirt, 

black pants The suspect was last seen fleeing in a Silver Nissan towards Babcock Rd.  No other 

description is available. 

 

 

 

 



Personal Safety Tips: 

 Be aware of your surroundings.  

 Always lock your vehicle after entering or exiting your vehicle.  

 If practical immediately write down or memorize the description of the suspect and any other 

important information, such as; Hair color and style of hair, color of complexion, height, weight, 

and clothing description.   

 Never hesitate to contact the police department immediately by dialing 911, 210-567-2800, or 

567-8911.  

 If you see something suspicious, remember that we are always available to our campus 

community 24 hours a day.  

 You are also encouraged to contact the Health Science Center Police Department and request an 

escort (Safety Walk) to your vehicle 24 hours a day.  

Michael Parks 

Chief of Police 

 


